
 
 

 

 
 
 

     
Carson City 

presents this 
CERTIFICATE OF APPRECIATION 

to 
Lt. Commander Robert Bledsaw 

 
In appreciation for your service as the Naval Sea Cadet commander which has resulted in numerous young men and women 

learning leadership skills that stay with them through life. For 17 years you have organized and conducted Carson City’s 
Memorial Day ceremony, as well as donated countless hours of your time to play the bagpipes for all different types of 

ceremonies. The community of Carson City would like to thank you for all that you have done to enrich the lives of others and 
making Carson City a better place to live, work and play. 

 
Date: November 1, 2018        __________________________                 
                     Robert L. Crowell, Mayor                  

  


